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Welcome to the 2020 SCLA Annual Conference edition of the South Carolina Libraries. This past 

year has been one filled with challenges, heartache, motivation, and successes. This issue highlights the 

achievements and hard work happening across South Carolina. We thank the authors and peer 

reviewers responsible for the articles included in this issue and hope that you find opportunities to 

expand your librarianship from their examples.  

Looking ahead while considering the past, the editorial board wants to acknowledge our 

commitment to ensuring that all voices are lifted in our issues. We stand with the American Library 

Association’s statements condemning racial injustices towards BIPOC (Black, Indigenous, People of 

Color) individuals as well as statements supporting the LGBTQIA+ community. All individuals working or 

aspiring to work within libraries should have the opportunity to reach the larger community. We are 

listening and hope that you will find South Carolina Libraries a friendly place to share your knowledge, 

skills, and experiences.  
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